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In the academic year 2022-23, following the period of the COVID-19 pandemic, the Equal 

Opportunity Cell of St. John's College embraced a return to normalcy with renewed vigor 

and commitment to its core mission of fostering inclusivity and supporting students from 

diverse backgrounds. With the resumption of in-person classes and campus activities, our 

committee enthusiastically reengaged in providing comprehensive support and guidance 

to all students. Leveraging the restored on-campus environment, we reinstated our efforts 

to create a welcoming atmosphere where every student felt valued and empowered to 

thrive. While continuing to utilize virtual platforms for enhanced accessibility, we also 

reintroduced face-to-face interactions and support services, ensuring that students had 

access to a multitude of resources and networks tailored to their needs. As the college 

community transitioned back to pre-pandemic routines, we are pleased to report that no 

grievances were received from students throughout the academic year, underscoring 

the successful re-establishment of a supportive and inclusive environment where every 

student feels respected and valued.  
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